
From: Carin P <carin.paupore@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 3, 2022 8:16 AM 
To: Coggs, Milele <mcoggs@milwaukee.gov>; Mayor <mayor@milwaukee.gov>; planadmin 
<planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Opposed To Live Nation / Ticketmaster New Concert Venues 
 

Hello, concerned constituent here. I just learned about Live Nation’s proposed development of new 
music venues in Deer District area. This concerns me because one of the charms of Milwaukee is that it's 
an old city for the Midwest. With that comes incredible and beautiful old theaters, many of which are 
used as music venues. Places like Turner Hall, The Pabst Theater, The Riverside Theater, Shank Hall, The 
Rave/Eagles Club, etc. These are fun places to see a show because of the uniqueness of their interiors. 
The addition of sparkly new venue would remove the charm from Milwaukee's robust music scene. 
Truly, Milwaukee has everything that is needed for shows of all sizes (Fiserv through Cactus 
Club/Collectivo Backroom.) I'm asking that you please oppose the Live Nation/Ticketmaster concert 
venue project.  Thank you for your time.   
Sincerely, 
Carin Paupore 
720-925-0708 
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